
 

 

 Town of Danville Special Meeting 
Public Informational Town Meeting Day ‘Ask Questions’ 

March 2, 2021 
 (10:00 am) 

 
Board Members Present Using Zoom: Eric Bach, Kellie Merrell and Kristin Franson 
 
Board Members Absent:   Ken Linsley and Henry Pearl 

 
Others Present Using Zoom:  Audrey DeProspero, Ruth Marquette (NKHS), Michael Hogue, Hailey 

Morgan, Peter Griffin, Maryellen Griffin, Sam Bromberg, Ginny Incerpi and Tasha Cochran 
 
Meeting started via Zoom at 9:52 am. 

 
Ruth Marquette of Northeast Kingdom Human Services (NKHS) noted she was present in case there 
were any questions on appropriations.  She discussed what NKHS does. 
 
Peter Griffin inquired about the cannabis question that was on the Town ballot. 
 
Sam Bromberg explained cannabis dispensaries and licensing. 
 
Kellie Merrell inquired about the Railroad station. 
 
Michael Hogue discussed stabilization and cost. 
 
Eric Bach gave a quick review of the Town’s General and Highway Budget. 
 
Peter Griffin inquired how the Australian ballots got counted. 
 
Eric Bach noted the tabulator machine was calibrated so it could be used. 
 
Zoom meeting adjourned at 11:00 am.  

 
Minutes taken by Audrey DeProspero submitted March 2, 2021 at 11:03 am. 


